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Statement of support for the Uluru 
Statement from the Heart  
 

We, the Primary Health Tasmania Board, acknowledge the outcome of the recent 

Referendum regarding the Voice to Parliament, and the many perspectives of Australians 

who have informed this outcome.  

The Voice to Parliament was an important step in the critical reconciliation journey, but not 

the only step. We remain committed in our support for the Uluru Statement from the Heart.  

Primary Health Tasmania is an organisation focused on helping address the diverse 

physical and mental health needs of Tasmania’s population. The Board believes that 

ensuring fairness and equity of outcomes for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

Australians requires that we embrace the principles and practices of reconciliation.  

The Uluru Statement from the Heart’s vision of reconciliation, encompassing Voice, Truth, 

and Treaty, resonates with us. Within this framework, amplifying the voices of First Nations 

peoples to help shape policies that affect Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples’ 

lives is essential.  

We remain committed in our support for the Uluru Statement from the Heart. We are 

steadfast in our dedication to good governance and to working with our First Nations 

community on the path to reconciliation. 
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